
 
 

February 2020 
 
 

GOAT NOTES 

 
Happy Valentines Goats 
Hope everyone is having a sweetheart of a time keeping them new year’s 
resolutions- yeah right- So we had a busy month in January There was our usual 
meeting, Swapmeet, Goats in the Par and on the Air and Winterfield Day 2020. If 
that wasn’t enough we did our radio roundtable and I was even given the 
opportunity to give it a whack.  




